
 
Kenosha Area Transit (KAT) and Care-A-Van Service Changes

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
March 25, 2020

For further information contact:
Care-A-Van: 262-658-9093
Kenosha Area Transit: 653-4290

KENOSHA – Effective immediately, Care-A-Van will offer trips to essential destinations at no 
fare.  Care-A-Van, a service of Kenosha Area Transit, provides trips to individuals that are 
unable to ride the city’s public transit system due to a disabling condition.

Additionally, Care-A-Van, during this state of emergency, may be able to accommodate 
same-day trips.  Usual protocol requires a reservation be made at least a day in advance.  
While this is still encouraged, the service is temporarily able to accommodate same day 
requests.

To request an application of eligibility and to schedule your trip, call Care-A-Van at 262-658-
9093.  For general questions about transportation, please call Lauren Coffman at 262-605-
6615.

Due to reduced ridership resulting from Wisconsin Gov. Tony Ever’s “Safer at Home” order, 
Kenosha Area Transit will be reduce to hourly service effective Monday, March 30, 2020, until
further notice. All routes will continue operating.

Riders are encouraged to adhere to the “Safer at Home” order currently in place. Citizens are 
directed to remain at home, except for essential needs, such as going to work, purchasing 
groceries or medicine or seeking health care.  


